
 
 
Hi 9th Grade Families, 
 
Thanks so much for coming to the 9th grade parent orientation last night.  I really enjoyed 
meeting you in person and experiencing the positive energy in the room.  The advisors I've 
spoken with have likewise said they had really nice conversations with you in your small groups.  
I know logistics can be tough with evening events, and I very much look forward to meeting 
families who weren't able to make it to the program. 
 
In a few minutes, I will be sending you the slides from last night's event so that you can have the 
information on hand.  There is some material we didn't cover last night, such as the process for 
planned absences, so I encourage you to take a look at the slides whether you attended or not. 
 
I also would like to share the dates of a few upcoming events: 
 
Monday, 9/15 at 7pm: Mathematics Night (an event run by the Math Department to introduce 
you to our program) 
Thursday, 9/25 at 6:30pm: Back-to-School NIght 
Tuesday, 11/4 at 8:30am: 9th Grade Parent Forum 
 
Again, it was great meeting you and I'm looking forward to our journey together over the next 4 
years.  Have a great weekend. 
 
Best, 
 
Brian 
 
Brian Merry, Ph.D. 

Dean, Class of 2029 

History Faculty 

Dwight-Englewood School 

315 E. Palisades Ave. 

Englewood, NJ 07631 

201-227-3248 

merryb@d-e.org 

Zoom link: https://d-e.zoom.us/j/5537335217  
 

https://d-e.zoom.us/j/5537335217

